
Yes, Chorley FM should be permitted to make it's proposed changes. 

In allowing Chorley FM to make the proposed changes to it's original key commitments, you 
are allowing them to do what any developing organisation normally does - to adjust itself to 
supply demand. The only way to build a business is to be in business, and that means 
adjusting and responding to the needs of the people you serve. If they originally set out to 
serve a particular demographic, then experienced a strong demand from a broader 
demographic, they should be allowed to adjust to be able to meet that demand. 

 


